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ROAD SIGN DAMAGE  
 

We are asking for your help in putting a stop to the ongoing activity of traffic sign 
vandalism.  Someone is uprooting signposts, breaking signposts, damaging and 
stealing the signs on both the County roads and State highways throughout Tillamook 
County.  This activity is costly and dangerous.  Replacing signs takes money away from 
needed repairs to our roads and during the time when the sign is pulled down and when 
we can get a replacement up, drivers are at risk.  If you witness any traffic sign 
vandalism please call 911 at once.  
 
 
(above is only a portion of the issued news report from the Commissioner’s 
Office) 
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